THE SECRETARY OF THE INTERIOR
WASHINGTON

March 19, 1963

Dear Mr. Relander:

Please express to Mr. Saluskin, Mr. Jim and the
others responsible for sending me a copy of '"Strangers
on the Earth'" my appreciation for their kindness.

I shall enjoy reading it.

With best wishes.

Sincerely,

tewart L. Udall
Secretary of the Interior

Mr. Click Relander
1212 North 32nd Avenue
Yakima, Washington




